
 

 

 

INTERNATIONAL CONSOLIDATED AIRLINES GROUP, S.A. 

Completion of the share purchase programme to reduce share capital 

INTERNATIONAL CONSOLIDATED AIRLINES GROUP, S.A. ("IAG" or the "Company") 
confirms that following the last acquisition on 27 February 2025, the €350 million share 
purchase programme (the "Programme") it announced on 8 November 2024 has now 
been completed in accordance with its terms. 

Under the Programme, the Company has acquired a total of 96,206,309 ordinary shares 
in aggregate, representing approximately 1.94 per cent of the Company's share capital. 

As communicated at the time, the purpose of the Programme is the reduction of IAG's 
share capital (subject to the approval of such reduction by its Shareholders' Meeting). 
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Chief Financial and Sustainability Officer 
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